
My name is Ana Marie Schrader, and as a grandmother of 3 young children, I strongly urge a NO vote on 
HB 3063. Mandating immunizations, is just one step to taking away other freedoms concerning our 
children. What will be next? I respect the fact that there is still a choice, and I do respect my daughters 
choice. Immunizations are not wrong, but forcing parents to do so is wrong. I never knew that I actually 
had a choice on this matter, so I just followed what I was told to do because that is what everyone did. I 
immunized both my children. My daughter was given at 9 months 2 vaccines , one in each of her thighs, 
I was sad because for about 2 weeks she was walking like a crippled child. I asked her pediatrician about 
this and he said she should be all right in a few days...it did go away, but it was sad and scary. I will end 
with this last thing, the subject of my son being immunized. He was given all his shots and on schedule, 
but something went wrong . He was diagnosed with asp Berger’s syndrome at an early age 
 


